
 
 

 
 
Parque Xcaret 
Operadora de la Caleta S.A de C.V. 
 
September 30th 2010 

To our stakeholders: 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of 
a statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to September 30th   2010. 
Currently, we are leading a communication project to different stakeholders from Cancun 
destination, in relation with the Conference of the Parties COP16, which it will be carried 
out on the latest days of November and earlier days of December. This project has 
hampered comply deadlines to submit our Xcaret Park COP 2009. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes 
our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global 
Compact. Our new COP Xcaret 2009 report will be posted on the UN Global Compact 
website by November 15th 2010 at the latest. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Wendy Santaolaya López 
Executive Corporate Social Responsibility 

 

 


